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~~~ From the President ~~~ 
 
 

Hi Everyone! 
 
Hope you all have been enjoying the fall-like 
weather mixed in with the summer-like 
weather!  We finally had a beautiful night for 
our bonfire and membership drive. 
 
Thanks to everyone who sold wrapping paper 
for our scholarship fund. I look forward to 
seeing everyone at the October 27th meeting at 
Gerry's house. 
  

Your President, 
Joyce Darnell 

**Upcoming Events** 
 

 

 

October 2011 

27      General Membership Meeting, 7pm 
28      Mark the craft show floor 
29      Craft Show at Middle School  
31        Happy Halloween!  

November 2011 

1        OWL project starts 
?        Putnam County Yearbook King & Queen 
17      General Membership Meeting/Calendar  
          Exchange/Christmas Card Collection for KV  
          Heights 
22      Joint Service Club Luncheon 
24      Adopt-A-Child Program 
 

          ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Happy Birthday 
Marilyn Gibbons – October 17 

Joyce Darnell – October 24 

Kathy Crisp – November 6 

Lisa Brown – November 20 

Cheryl Micetich – November 25 

Lisa Tuggle – November 25 
 

Happy Anniversary 
Shirlene & Jason Lloyd – Oct 21  

Sherry & Larry Lamberson – Nov 24 

 

Secret Pals for 2011-12 
 
Don’t forget your secret pal!  If you need help 
with delivering your gifts, etc. please drop by 
the studio, give me a call (w: 665-8613/c: 660-
216-4979) or email me 
(mmfunphotos@gmail.com) for assistance. 
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NEXT MEETING 
 
The next General Membership Meeting will start be 
on October 27th at 7pm at Gerry Shoop’s home 
located at 1103 Queens Road.  See you there! 

Good News about Marilyn! 
 
Marilyn is recovering and making progress and had been 
moved to her own room, room 308 at Northeast Regional 
Medical Center.  She still has a lot of recovering to do, but 
she is making good progress. Please keep her in your 
thoughts and prayers. 

mailto:mmfunphotos@gmail.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Secret Pal Thank You 
 
Thank you, thank you for the wonderful secret pal gifts you’ve given me!  I want to adopt you 
to keep the great gifts coming!  Karen 

Innisbrook Sales Campaign 

 

Way to go, Innisbrook Salespersons! This year you sold $2016 worth of merchandise – the highest 
amount in the past 10 years!  Five members each sold over $200 worth of merchandise!  As soon 
as we receive the order (probably before the first part of November) and know the shipping costs, 
we will be able to tell you the amount of money we’ve earned for scholarships. 
 
          Joyce & Sandy  
 

 
 

 
Women of Today Week Baby 

 
Baby Girl: Dawn Deborah Stanczak; born Sunday, September 18 at 10:02 am. 7 lbs, 4 oz; 20 ¼ 
inches long 
Mother: Sara Stanczak 
Grandparents: Marty and Maddie Stanczak of Pollock. 



 

Craft S 

  

Fall Craft Show Concession Stand 
 
Hello Ladies,  
 
We are going to try a different set-up for concession stand workers for the Fall Craft Show.  I 
am requesting that you sign-up to work a particular station for a time slot.  The idea behind 
this is that to be in compliance with the Health Department regulations for food service, it is 
very important that anyone handling food must be wearing protective gloves.  The difficulty 
with wearing gloves is the constant on and off or contamination because of moving around 
getting drinks, getting a sandwich, etc.   With changing the set up, each worker would only 
be responsible for handling what they are handling in their station.   
 
There are still several items on the list that need to be donated.   You may email me at 
lbrown@pfh.org to let me know what you would like to bring or to sign-up to be a worker.  I 
will send out an updated concession stand list the week of October 17

th
 for your review.  In 

addition, the final sign-up sheet will be available at the general membership meeting on 
October 27

th
. 

 
I can’t remind you all often enough, that it is YOUR generosity that enables our club to have 
a successful concession stand, which in turns, helps us supplement the needs in our 
community.  Remember that this year’s concession stand profits will benefit  
 
Thanks so much for your help and donations!  
 
Here are some quick and basic food safety reminders for the concession stand: 
 

1. No children or non-members in the kitchen. 
2. No eating food while in the kitchen. 
3. Wear gloves at all food/drink stations. 
4. Wash hands when coming into the kitchen.  If you step out to shop or go to the 

bathroom, wash your hands when returning to the kitchen.   
5. Do not touch the rim of the beverage cups and use the ice scoop to put ice in the 

cups. And put ice scoop back in its holder. 
6. Do not put your purse or purchases on a surface used for serving food.  
7. Don't be in the kitchen if you're sick!   
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